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Graduation for Pharmacy Technicians – Please
Reply

IPU have organised a Graduation for all Pharmacy Technicians who successfully completed the
course in 2020, 2021 and 2022. All the invitations have been sent to the students. If you have
been invited and have not replied yet, please let us know if you can attend or not by emailing
training@ipu.ie
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